
SENT BY EMAIL

Clerk of the Supreme Court
P.O. Box 40929

Olympia, WA 98504-0929
supreme@courts.wa.aov

January 31, 2019

Dear Chief Justice Fairhurst,
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I am writing to offer comments on the proposed amendments to APR 28. the
admission to practice rule that creates the LLLT in Washington State.

1 have sought the help of a LLLT firm over the last year and been very glad I did.
The help that was available to me at that price I could afford helped, a lot. The

level of care I received was also very welcome.

I am grateful the rules were changed in time for me to have benefitted.

I strongly encourage the Supreme Court to expedite the implementation of its
proposed amendments to APR 28 for the benefit of the people like me.

Sincerely,

Donna Fisher
425-591-8108
donna.e.fisher@hotmail.com
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